





## Dear Members of St. Simeon's.

Summer is here and as usual there are a number of changes to our service schedule. Please note the following:

June 29, 2025	Morning Prayer Service	10 am
Month of July	No services at St. Simeon's (We are welcome at United Church services in July)	11 am
August 3 & 17	Joint service at Lachute United Church, 240 Bethany, Lachute	11 am
August 10 & 24	Joint service at St. Simeon's Anglican, 445 rue Principale Lachute.	10 am
August 31	Morning Prayer at St. Simeon's	10 am

## An Ecumenical Dialogue

For a number of years in the past, St. Simeon's has shared resources during the summer with both the United and Presbyterian churches.

Members of each church have spoken positively about these times. A suggestion has been made that we examine the possibility of extending this concept of a shared ministry. As a result, representatives from each of the three parishes are scheduled to begin this dialogue in September.

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact one of our committee members: Edna Hall, Susan Sioui, Andy Mason or Christine Small.

Summer is always a time for rest and relaxation - a time when we change our routines and let go of some of our responsibilities. Our treasurer asks that you maintain your support to the ministry of our community: recognizing that the Church continues to have expenses that need to be paid throughout the summer months. All donations can be made by E-Transfer to herbert.sioui@gmail.com or by cheque made out to St. Simeon's Anglican Church, which can be mailed to Herbert Sioui, Treasurer, 4 Mady St., Lachute, QC J8H 3B9. All donations are appreciated and much needed.

We wish each of you a happy and healthy summer. The Wardens: Susan, Karen, Andy



